
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION T32001 FOR TEMPORARY PERMIT  
 
 

COUNTY: SHASTA STREAM SYSTEM:  SHASTA BALLY 

 
EFFECTIVE DATE: FOR 180 DAYS FROM DATE OF ISSUANCE 
 
Mercer-Fraser Company has filed for a renewal of a Temporary Permit to appropriate water 
under Water Code 1425 et. seq. for a California Department of Transportation Highway 299 
improvement project.  Any correspondence directed to the applicant should be mailed to: 
Mercer-Fraser Company, c/o Charlie Anderson, P.O. Box 1006, Eureka, CA 95502, phone    
(707) 443-6371 or email at canderson@mercerfraser.com.  
 
Summary of Application  

 

Sources: 
(1) Water Gulch tributary to Willow Creek and (2) Willow Creek thence 

Clear Creek thence Whiskeytown Lake 

Points of 
Diversion (POD): 

POD 1 and 2 are both within the SW ¼ of SE ¼ of Section 31, T33N, 
R7W, MDB&M 

Amount: 
14,000 gallons per day (gpd) for dust control and 70,000 gpd for 
industrial use by direct diversion, with a 34 acre-feet per annum limit 

Season: May 1 through November 30 

Purpose of Use: Dust control, industrial use, and fire control 

Place of Use: 
30 acres within Sections 6 and 7, T32N, R7W, MDB&M, as shown on 
map on file with the Division of Water Rights. 

 

 
Pursuant to California Water Code section 1428, the State Water Resources Control Board 
(State Water Board) may issue a temporary permit order in advance of public notice.  
Further project information can be found at the following link: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/appropriatio
ns/2012.shtml.  A draft permit is also available for review at the above link. 

Pursuant to California Water Code section 1428(d), any interested party may file an 
objection to the approval of this Order.  Objections must be received by the Division of 
Water Rights by 4:30 p.m. on March 15, 2013.  For more information regarding this 
project, including procedures for filing objections, please contact Greg Brown at 
(916) 323-1847 or by e-mail at gbrown@waterboards.ca.gov. Written correspondence or 
inquiries should be addressed as follows: State Water Resources Control Board, Division of 
Water Rights, Attn: Greg Brown P.O. Box 2000, Sacramento, CA, 95812-2000. 
 
Date of Notice: February 21, 2013 


